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FRANKFORT, Ky. (April 29, 2022) - Kentucky Emergency Management (KYEM) announces the next 
Kentucky Emergency Response Commission (KERC) bimonthly meeting. 
 
WHO:  Kentucky Emergency Response Commission 
 
WHAT: KERC Bimonthly Meeting 
 
WHERE: Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
  200 Mero Street 
  C118 
  Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
WHEN: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 
  9:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. Eastern – Committee Meetings 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Eastern – KERC Meeting 
 
The next meeting of the Kentucky Emergency Response Commission will be Wednesday, May 18, 2022, 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. Eastern. Committee meetings are at 9:30 a.m. Registration is required for 
attendance.  Please register by 12 noon on Monday, May 16 at https://arcg.is/L1PCu. 
 
The committee meetings and the KERC meeting are open to the public and media. Members of the media 
are asked to contact Angie Van Berkel, KYEM Public Information Officer, at 502-607-5721. 
 
A video teleconference (VTC) link may be requested at https://arcg.is/L1PCu.  The link will be emailed to 
VTC participants prior to the meeting.  
 
Should you wish to address the Commission, you must email the KERC, via Russell Cole at 
russell.cole11.nfg.@army.mil and 1) provide your affiliation; 2) provide your topic of discussion; and 3) 
provide your contact information within 48 hours of a scheduled meeting. 
 
Find more information on the KERC at https://kyem.ky.gov/programs/Pages/KERC.aspx.  
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